
TENNESSEE REGULATORY AUTHORITY 

March 25, 2014 

Andrew Isar, Counsel 
Miller Isar, Inc. 

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, Tennessee 37243 
Telephone (615) 741-2904 

4423 Point Fosdick Drive, NW 
Suite 306 
Gig Harbor, WA 98335 

RE: Docket No. 14-00030: Joint Application Of Business Discount Plan, Inc., 
Assignee, And U.S. Telecom Long Distance, Inc., Assignor, For Approval 
For Assignee To Acquire The Customers Of Assignor 

Dear Mr. Isar: 

In order to review the above-referenced Joint Application, the Tennessee 
Regulatory Authority ("TRA" or "Authority") requires additional information. 
Please provide the information requested below by April 3, 2014, and refer to this 
correspondence as Data Request No. 1 in the response. 

1. Have the Applicants have filed a similar application or notice in other 
states. If so, provide a listing of states and action taken. 

2. How many customers are currently served by U.S. Telecom Long 
Distance, Inc. ("USTLD") in Tennessee? 

3. Has the customer notification letter provided as Exhibit B been sent to 
USTLD customers? If so, on what date was the letter sent to USTLD 
customers? 

4. Provide a copy of the customer notification letter that (a) is on letterhead 
consistent with TRA Rule 1220-4-2-.56(2)(d)(2); (b) includes language 
consistent with TRA Rule 1220-4-2-.56(2)(d)(4) and (c) indicates that 
unless the customer selects and telecommunications service provider, the 
customer' local or long distance service will be transferred to the 
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acquiring telecommunications provider as required by TRA Rule 1220-4-
2-.56(2)( d)(2). 

5. Provide a copy of the envelope used to send the customer notification 
letter. 

6. Provide a copy of the self certification letter filed with the FCC in CC 
Docket 00-257 concerning transfers of customer base. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, I can be reached via phone at 
615-770-6894 or by e-mail at jerry.kettles@tn.gov Please respond by sending 
the original and 13 copies either by U.S. Mail or express mail. Alternatively, you 
may send the original and four (4) copies along with an electronic file to: 

Sincerely, 

he~ 
Compliance Division 

Ms. Sharla Dillon, Docket Room Manager 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor 
Nashville, TN 37243 
Sharla.Dillon@tn.gov 

C: Craig Konrad, Robert Young 


